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To all members of NALG-NSW 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2017 CHAMPION - WARWICK STANWELL 
 
The demanding Twin Creeks Golf and Country Club, Luddenham was the venue on September 
7th for our annual State Championship. Despite the dry conditions the course was in good shape 
and set up to test the best. If the pin placements weren’t enough the wind added to the 
challenge. 
Warwick’s 5 over par was a very good effort considering all factors including going head to head 
with last years winner and 2 marker Paul Sproules in what was essentially a match play 
situation. Congratulations Warwick! 
Our net winner was Peter Aroney who off a handicap of 15 shot an 83. Well done Peter. 
 
As one participant commented on the size and number of bunkers “They must have transported 
half of Bondi Beach out there”. 
 
Notwithstanding the above, this is a great course and the club look after us particularly well 
providing good value for money. 
 

 Results for the day were; 
 
Lefties Winner - stroke  Warwick Stanwell    77  
 
Lefties Net Winner  Peter Aroney     68 
 
Stableford Winner  Allan Cox     36 points 
 
2 Ball Best Ball Winners  Graham Everett and Jo-anne Montague  43 points 
 
 
 
NTP     Craig McHatton 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Mike Simon 
SECRETARY: Peter Sheridan 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 

 



National Association of Left Handed Golfers – NSW Incorporated 
Unit 36, 3 Wulumay Close, Rozelle 2039 

Phone:  Mob: 04217 226 054  
Email: info@nalg-nsw.org.au Website: www.nalg-nsw.org.au 

The Tony Barr annual point score event 
 

The leader-board after the Twin Creeks event is as follows; 
  
Dennis Allen 31 points 
Colin Aldrick 31  
Warwick Stanwell 28 
Peter Aroney 26 
Bruce Richardson 22  
John Spargo 19 
 
With only a couple of rounds to go this competition is shaping up to be a shoot-out at the last 
event of the year at Long Reef. 
  
Next Event 
 
Our next event will be at Stonecutters Ridge Course on Friday 13th October. I hope this date 
brings some luck! The entry details can be found at www.nalg-nsw.org.au/events-programme  
All reports this is a very good course so hope to see a good field. 
 
Note: The end of year event will be held at Long Reef on Thursday 30th November with a 
middle of the day hit-off. We look forward to a good field at this popular location. 
 

National Championships: 
 

The ACT Division who will be hosting our National Championships October 29th to November 3rd 
at Federal and Yowani courses advise that whilst they have a very good field with a number of 
overseas participants there is still time to enter. Details and entry forms can be found at 
www.nalg-act.org.au 
 

 
A quote from Paul Gallico - Golfing Quips: 
 
“He took a swing like a man with a wasp under his shirt and his pants on fire, trying to 
impale a butterfly on the end of a scythe.” 
 
Remind you of anyone? 
 
. 
 
Good golfing. 
 
 
Rex Langthorne AM - President 

 
 


